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NEWSLETTER

IT'S TIME FOR AN UPDATE!

Hello RxAir360 Family,

By now, we hope that everyone has received a 
token of our appreciation.  As we continue to 
move forward, here are some highlights of what 
is happening with RxAir360.

The Latest

As we strive to develop the best product 
possible, our engineering and design teams are 
diligently working with the expectation of 
finishing the prototype by the end of this 
quarter. 

Our legal team is going through the process of 
preparing the paperwork and signing off on all 
documents to make this happen.  We have 
projections of February 24th to send out an 
email notification with instructions for 
completing everything related to the share split. 
Please be on the lookout for the email as there 
will be important information to promptly sign 
for acceptance of your updated shares.

Round Two of funding will begin immediately 
after our share split, projected by February 24th.  
This round will only be open to those investing 
$50,000 and above. 

Check out the links to the videos below to 
hear the latest on what is happening in the 
world of Hyperbaric Oxygen Therapy. 

Here is a brief interview with LSUHSC Clinical 
Professor Dr. Paul Harch hosted on WGNO 
ABC26 in New Orleans.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_f0lAhg
XC1I

WESH2 in Orlando reports on the debilitating 
symptoms Danielle Gillian and many others 
have experienced while battling long COVID 
— and the emerging treatment option now 
available in Florida.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x4OAJw
PQqok

Dr. Paul Claus, outgoing medical director of 
Mayo Clinic’s Hyperbaric and Altitude 
Medicine Program, discusses the hyperbaric 
oxygen therapy program at Mayo Clinic.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QfdwLt
Pj5EY
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